
Jann MacDougall
Resident

Good day to you 
 Please protect farmers, their employees, and Maine’s food supply; vote against Rep. 
Harnett's anti-farming bills LD 151 and LD 1022. 
Maine farms and farmers markets are an important part of the beauty and diversity of Maine. I
ask that you would respect the rights of Maine farmers and protect them from government 
over-reach.
   Thank you, Jann MacDougall


